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CITY OF ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN

XX/XX/XXXX

To the Resident at:

ANN ARBOR, MI  4810X

Re: Water Service Line at 

Dear Property Owner

Michigan’s updated Lead and Cooper Rule requires the City of Ann Arbor to complete an 
inventory of all water service lines. This information is needed to locate galvanized iron 
service lines previously connected to lead and plan for their replacement. Galvanized iron 
pipes that were previously connected to lead can collect lead and when disturbed, such 
as when utility or road work is performed, cause a release of lead into drinking water.   
City staff recently completed an inspection of your water service line material and verified 
that your service line is galvanized, but was never connected to any lead piping. Because 
your line has never been connected to lead no further action regarding replacement is 
needed.  

Please be aware that there could be other sources of lead in your household plumbing. 
We encourage you to visit www.a2gov/org/lcr to learn more about the Lead and Copper 
Rule and steps you can take to reduce lead exposure.

Sincerely,

Molly Maciejewski 
Public Works Manager

ref work order #:  


